
FIRST AID STATION DISCLOSURE

To our guests:

Should you feel ill or need medical attention, please be aware that a 
First Aid station is located right off the dock adjacent to the dive 
center.  The volunteers that operate here are not employed by or 
under the direction of CoCo View.  They are trained in some aspects 
of emergency medical services but should you need a higher level of 
care, please contact the main office and we will contact the 
appropriate local authorities or provide you with a list of 
pharmacies, physicians and/or clinics in the area.

The undersigned recognizes that all physicians, nurses, paramedics 
or dive medics who are providing medical treatment or services at 
the First Aid station are independent contractors and are not 
employees or agents of CoCo View Resort.
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